
                                               Prayers Requests

Don Eder Hip surgery has been changed to July 30, 2024.

Sister Martha D’Orville Sister Martha is in need of prayers.

Karen Hudson 
George Allen Hudson

Karen and George are recovering from CoVid, 
continued prayers are requested. 

Bobby Duncan Of the community in need of prayers.

Jewel Belew
Bro. Jewel  has been moved to the VA and is doing

better.  Please continue praying. 

Earl Kenney Currently in Pascagoula Hospital Rehab, Room 1083

   Ongoing Prayers Requests

Earl and Linda Kenney
 Wayne and Lanette Girod

 Rick Bedwell
 Jayne Murphy
 Frank Sentelle
 Grady Weston
 Kandice Covan

Aven Bryant

Susan Flurry
 Kathy Cooper

 Charles McDaniel
 Jeff Jellum
 Ron Webb

 Lisa Jenkins 
 Craigin Gilbert

Bonnie 

Cindy Jones
 David Robinson 

 Faye Johnson
 Matt Fairley

 Lorenzo
Kevin Reynolds

Myriam Murdock
Macasta Kelly



Today before you say an unkind word, think of someone 
who can’t speak. Before you complain about the taste 
of your food, think of someone who has nothing to eat. 

When depressing thoughts seem to get you down, 
put a smile on your face and remember that you’re 
alive and still around. Always foster an attitude of 

gratitude; it will change your life.

Life is a Gift
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            NOTES: 
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____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

For God so loved the world that he gave his
one and only Son, that whoever believes in
him shall not perish but have eternal life.

John 3:16



Visiting minister, Heath Lindley, will be preaching today.

Mary Claire leaves for Northwest Community College
this Wednesday. Prayers requested for safe travels and
continued safety as she begins her college semester. 

Next Sunday, August 4th, we will enjoy a fellowship meal
and devotional immediately after morning worship.

Please continue to pray for and support our mission works
in Guyana, India, Guam and The Berean Children’s Home as
well as the   good works at Gulf Coast Bible Camp.

Current Pantry 
requests are: 

Canned Fruit

 email: vcocministry@vancleavemschurch.org
 Website: www.vancleavemschurch.org 
 WIFI Password: 3995723302

Welcome July 28, 2024
Announcements / Other

Mailing Address:
11101 Highway 57
Vancleave, MS 39565

Phone: 228.826.4949 

Worship Schedule:
Sunday

 9:00 a.m. Bible Study
 10:00 a.m. Worship
 6:00 p.m. Worship

Wednesday
 6:00 p.m.

 Prayer & Bible Study

Video of the Week

World Video Bible School 
© 2024 WVBS Online Video 

Why Jesus? 
Was Jesus a Liar?   

Author: Eric Lyons

Please be sure to give send updates to: 
vcocannouncements@gmail.comAugust 3rd

Watermelon Day

mailto:vcocministry@vancleavemschurch.org
http://www.vancleavemschurch.org/
https://video.wvbs.org/video/was-jesus-a-liar-why-jesus/
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